
The Spotlight on Literacy event provides the opportunity,
each year, for our supporters to come together and

recognize the accomplishments made by our students. This
event also raises the funds needed to keep the Mid-Valley

Literacy Center serving your community. For everyone’s
safety, we will again be hosting this event as a live virtual
experience. The program will be accessible on multiple

platforms, such as Facebook and YouTube, so that as many
people as possible will be able to participate. 

Please save the date for this virtual event! 
More information to come! 
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Become a 

Newsletter Sponsor!

For a $100 donation

we will feature your

business,

organization, or

family in our digital

and printed

newsletters that are

seen by 1,800

people!

2021 is off to a great start!

Corban University sent us
17 students to volunteer as
part of their MLK Service
Day! They stuffed
envelopes, wrote thank
you letters, and prayed
over our ministry. Thank
you Corban students!

Legacy Giving

Including MVLC in

your will or living

trust is one of the

best ways to provide

a legacy supporting

adult literacy.

 

Retirement Plan

Consider making a

donation with a

qualified charitable

distribution from a

traditional or rollover

individual retirement

account to MVLC. It

may be a tax benefit

to you!



Thank you to our Top Individual Donors of 2020!
Bonnie Heppner                          Jesse and Christine Tricola               Cliff and Ursula Stites
Michael and Laika Fowler                     Patricia Moss            Chuck and Josephine Freeman     
Daniel and Bethany Santos          Richard and Jody Horner                   Mike and Eva Corbin
Gerard and Victoria Berger                  Jean Bottcher                 Kelly and Brenda Lawrence
Ernest and Denise Thebo          Jason and Heather Lavalleur                             John Teague
Alice Taylor                                  Joseph and Linda Fowler                             Janet Schmidt
Richard Martel                                   Susan McNaught                        Steve and Lisa Parker     
Nick and Miranda Wood                         Mary Becker                           Rick and Gayle Ritter     
Jenine Anne Betschart                           Eric Schuman                            Carl and Betsy Imes
James and Mary Kruger                     Maureen McGlynn                                     Neil Johnson     
Janet Neuburg                                     Jerry Gamaney                                Michael Attwood     
Teresa Zade                                          Doris Kulaita                                        Phil McCorkle     
Barbara Roberts                               Mike and Betty Hart                                 Lorraine Milan     
Russell and Beverly Davidson              Brian Trowbridge                                 Darrell Johnson
Chris Dudley and Renee Sessler            Kevin Mannix                                      Patricia Fisher
William Gordon                                       Kelly Arnold                                        Gayle Horton
Mary Oberst                                Don and Irene Marchbanks                              Sam Skillern
Catherine Clark                                     Dixie Bennett                                  Laurie Swetnam
Gary and Beverly Bosak                       Sheronne Blasi
 

Thank you to our Top Business Donors of 2020!
CabDoor        Portillo Consulting International           OMEP                           BMW of Salem
Industrial Coating Solutions          New Creation Church              Rich Duncan Construction
Valley Credit Union                          Pioneer Trust Bank               Evergreen Charitable Trust
Unitarian Universalist Congregation        AgriCare                            Providence Foundation
First Interstate Bank               Stayton United Methodist Church       Living Stones Creations
Salem Leadership Foundation        R&S Industrial Supplies                     Hillwood Properties
Roberson Motors                        Willamette Community Bank                    Lithia Volkswagon

Our Winter Term kicked off on
January 4th! We currently have 60
students spread across 23 classes!
We are so proud of each student for
working towards their goals. Thank
you to our tutors, donors, and staff
who work so hard to make all of this
possible. Our students are worth it! 

On January 14th, Hector Ponce received
his US Citizenship! Congratulations

Hector, we are so proud of you!

How to Shop on
AmazonSmile:
1. Visit https://

smile.amazon.com
2. Sign in with your
Amazon.com login

3. Search 'Mid-
Valley Literacy

Center'
and click 'Select'

4. Start shopping!
5. Add a bookmark

for https://
smile.amazon.com
to make it easier to
return to next time
you shop online!


